
 

AbbyPD continues search for Gurpreet SINGH - missing since December 12th 2020 

The Abbotsford Police Department General Investigation and Missing Person Unit 

continue their investigation into missing person Gurpreet SINGH, also known as 

Gurpreet Singh Parmar.   

Gurpreet was last seen on Thursday, December 10th, 2020 after he left his residence in 

the 31600 block of Northdale Court at 6:58 am; and has not been spoken to since.  A 

request for assistance to locate Gurpreet was initially posted to social media on 

December 12th. 

Gurpreet is a 22-year-old male, 5’8” tall, with a slim build, brown eyes, and short dark 

hair.  He was last seen wearing a dark sweater, possibly dark sweatpants, work shoes 

and carrying a lunch bag with shoulder strap.   

Gurpreet has lived in Abbotsford since November 2019 and his social group is small. 

His family is very concerned about him.  

If you locate Gurpreet SINGH or know of his whereabouts, please contact the 

Abbotsford Police Department at 604-859-5225 or text APD at 222973 (abbypd).  

 

VIDEO - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PUB158-QdcE  
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